Attachment 1 — Wharfringer’s Office Presentation Slide

From the Septemer 19, 2019 Arts and Culture Committee Meeting.

Maple Ridge Museum recently
announced they are looking for
someone to take possession of
the Wharfringer's Office. If new
owners cannot be found, it will be
demolished.

Originally built in the 1930’s as a
real estate office, it is now owned
by the Maple Ridge Historical
Society.

Requires approx. $6k for a new
roof, doors and other work.

Could be disassembled for
transport.

Approx. 11" x 13’




